
 
 
 
 

To: Solicitation Respondents 

Re: Notice of Award 

UCC Solicitation: No.:  PKS-CM-2022-01 

PERSONAL/PROFESSIONAL SERVICES – COLLEGE WEBSITE RE-DESIGN SERVICES 

Date: March 30, 2022 

 

 
 

 
In accordance with the aforementioned Solicitation and pursuant to ORS 279C.405, ORS 279A.055, and the Community 
College Rules of Procurement (CCRP) CCR.250 and CCR.312, be advised that this letter serves as official and written 
Notice of Award. 
 
After careful review of all qualifications submitted, UCC’s evaluation team has decided in favor of AHM Brands and Dick 
Balthus to fulfil the requirements of the solicitation. 
 
UCC thanks all the contractors who responded with proposals for the solicited services.  We appreciate your time, 
efforts, and the timeliness of your responses. 
 
Best Regards,  
 
Jules DeGiulio 
 

 
 
Purchasing Manager 
Umpqua Community College 
1140 Umpqua College Rd 
Roseburg, OR 97470 
 
Jules.degiulio@umpqua.edu 
Direct:  541 440-7648 
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